
	

 
States Visited 

February-March 2025 

Behold, how good and how pleasant it is for brethren to dwell together in unity! ~ Psalm 133:1 
 
Dear friends and fellow laborers, 
 
What a blessing it has been to fellowship with each church family 
these past couple months! At every church, we leave feeling like 
family, and looking forward to seeing them again, God willing. 
These past few months have been travel-heavy, and we’re thankful for 
The Lord’s protection as we’ve driven over 6,400 miles since we last wrote.  
 
At the end of February, we had the privilege of participating in our sending church’s missions 

conference. God used them to continue to provide abundantly for our needs and 
even for our wants. We also presented at a church in AR, 
where Manny first saw God’s leading to the Navajo–through 
the Haynes’ prayer letter on their auditorium wall! Another 
unique meeting was at a Spanish-speaking church in SC. 
Manny enjoyed talking with the Hispanic brethren, and we 
even sang (for the first time) in Spanish! 
 

The Lord has been good to us by guiding our travels and allowing us to share the 
Gospel. Since surrendering to ministry with the Navajo, we’ve met many more Native Americans. 
During a flight to CA, we had a cancellation and missed the connection. However, the Lord had a plan, 
and allowed Manny to sit next to an Apache man with a Catholic background. Manny talked him 
throughout the flight and was able to witness to him. Another time, we began talking to a Native man in 
Louisiana, wondering if he was Navajo. When Manny mentioned that he had Navajo friends, he 
immediately began quizzing us on our Navajo pronunciation (we didn’t pass). Though he was hardened 
to the Gospel, we were glad to show him Christ’s love and prayed that we had planted a seed. 

Please continue to pray for God to bless our travels. We recently sent out a mailing—please also pray 
that God would guide our scheduling. We are so thankful for your prayers! 

For the harvest, 
Manny and Kate Jimenez 

 

Singing in Spanish! 

Church in AR 


